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April 27, 2022 

 
 
To all interested parties 
 
 
Re: NOTICE OF INTENT 

SOUTH COAST LANDFILL FINAL CLOSURE CONSTRUCTION PROJECT 
 DOT CONTRACT NO. 220001 
  
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Bids for the above project were opened on Thursday, April 21, 2022, at 2:00 P.M., with three 
bids being received.  The apparent low bidder was Rege Construction, Inc. of Cloverdale, 
California with a bid of $4,700,880.00. 

Due to budgetary constraints, the Mendocino County Department of Transportation is rejecting 
all bids for this project.  

Any questions may be directed to the Project Manager, Alex Straessle, at (707) 234-2803 or by 
email at straessa@mendocinocounty.org. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Amber Fisette 
Deputy Director of Transportation 
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